Kevin Spath

From: Janet Landers

Sent: Monday, January 14, 2013 11:23 PM

To: Kevin Spath Cc: Guy Giersch

Subject: MHNA January Meeting

Dear Kevin,

As a followup to our recent meeting in January regarding the new reccomendations being made about new zoning in our Historic neighborhood and downtown, let us commend you, Guy and your staff for a job well done. Your presentation was fluid and comprehensive in detail for those in attendance to gain awareness of possible positive outcomes from your long effort. Jay's added input was professional and informational. As always, Guy's longstanding professionalism and commitment to our neighborhood is warmly felt.

The McKinney Historic Neighborhood Association stands ready to support your efforts in creating and maintaining standards and opportunity for growth, while keeping our valued heritage alive and thriving in all possible ways.

In all, we so appreciate the personal time and effort you and the team put into educating us and answering our varied questions. Keeping with our motto.... " It's all Good in the Hood!"

Thank You!!

MHNA Board,

Diane Craig, President Janet Landers, Susan Beers, Pam Perez, Yvonne Evans, Vicky & Wayne Hill, Jennifer Druckmiller, and Mary Jo Green Renie Christensen